
NOTICE 

2009 Annual Wholesale Electricity Market Report submitted 

to the Minister for Energy 

The Economic Regulation Authority has today submitted the 2009 Annual Wholesale 
Electricity Market Report to the Minister for Energy.  The report is an assessment of the 
market’s effectiveness. 

Under the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules, the Authority must provide the Minister with a 
report on the market’s effectiveness at least annually, and more frequently where the 
Authority considers that the market is not meeting its objectives. 

The market rules require the Authority, after consultation with the Minister, to publish a 
version of the report that has confidential or sensitive data aggregated or removed.  The 
Authority anticipates that the public version of the 2009 Annual Wholesale Electricity Market 
Report will be published before the end of March 2010. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Mr Chris Brown 
A/Assistant Director  
Electricity Market Surveillance 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1992 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 

The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
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